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From: Euan Kyle
To:
Subject: RE: LGOIMA REQUEST [#52C5EM]
Date: Monday, 14 September 2020 9:46:00 AM
Attachments: LGOIMA REQUEST #52C5EM.msg
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Dear 

Request for Information – Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987

We refer to your official information request dated 10 September 2020 for information regarding Cr Dyer’s email sent to all Councillors.

The information you have requested is enclosed.

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact [details of contact person].

Yours sincerely

 
 
Euan Kyle 
Senior Advisor, Official Information and Privacy

Hutt City Council, 30 Laings Road, Private Bag 31912, Lower Hutt 5040, New Zealand 
T 04 570 6702 W www.huttcity.govt.nz 

 

From: Euan Kyle 
Sent: Thursday, 10 September 2020 3:57 PM
To
Subject: RE: LGOIMA REQUEST [#52C5EM]
 
10/09/2020
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

,
 
REQUEST FOR INFORMATION - LOCAL GOVERNMENT OFFICIAL INFORMATION AND MEETINGS ACT 1987: ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF
REQUEST
 
I am writing to acknowledge receipt of your official information request dated 10 September 2020 for information regarding Cr Dyer’s email sent to all
Councillors yesterday.
 
We received your request on 10 September 2020. We will endeavour to respond to your request as soon as possible and in any event no later than 20
working days after the day your request was received. If we are unable to respond to your request by then, we will no ify you of an extension of that
imeframe.
 
If any additional factors come to light which are relevant to your request, please do not hesitate to contact us so that these can be taken into account.
 
Yours sincerely,
 
 
Euan Kyle 
Senior Advisor, Official Information and Privacy

Hutt City Council, 30 Laings Road, Private Bag 31912, Lower Hutt 5040, New Zealand 
T 04 570 6702 W www.huttcity.govt.nz

 

Euan Kyle 
Senior Advisor – OIA & Privacy 

Hutt City Council, 30 Laings Road, Private Bag 31912, Lower Hutt 5040, New Zealand 
T 04 570 6702, M 022 4155438,  W www.huttcity.govt.nz 

         





From: Brady Dyer
To: Euan Kyle
Subject: LGOIMA REQUEST [#52C5EM]
Date: Thursday, 10 September 2020 4:03:21 PM

Please see below :)

Ngā mihi nui,
Brady

Hutt City Council Brady Dyer | Hutt City Councillor
brady.dyer@huttcity.govt.nz | 0212468888
Hutt City Council
30 Laings Road, Lower Hutt 5040, New Zealand
www.huttcity.govt.nz

   

Begin forwarded message:

From: Brady Dyer <Brady.Dyer@huttcity.govt.nz>
Date: 9 September 2020 at 10:21:16 AM NZST
To: Chris Milne <chris.milne@huttcity.govt.nz>
Cc: Josh Briggs <Josh.Briggs@huttcity.govt.nz>, Andy Mitchell
<Andy.Mitchell@huttcity.govt.nz>, Campbell Barry <Campbell.Barry@huttcity.govt.nz>,
David Bassett <David.Bassett@huttcity.govt.nz>, Deborah Hislop
<Deborah.Hislop@huttcity.govt.nz>, Keri Brown <Keri.Brown@huttcity.govt.nz>, Leigh
Sutton <Leigh.Sutton@huttcity.govt.nz>, Naomi Shaw <Naomi.Shaw@huttcity.govt.nz>,
Shazly Rasheed <Shazly.Rasheed@huttcity.govt.nz>, Simon Edwards
<Simon.Edwards@huttcity.govt.nz>, Tui Lewis <Tui.Lewis@huttcity.govt.nz>, Jo Miller
<Jo.Miller@huttcity.govt.nz>
Subject: Re:  Concerns

 Morena All,
Following on from my earlier email. Have just seen the attached post from Max Shierlaw.
The reality is someone that was in that room is leaking stuff to external parties, and I’m
getting sick of it. I’m starting to share the position of Cr Briggs, this is actually making me
feel physically sick that one of us is deliberately trying to leak information and in doing so
encouraging attacks on Jo! Personally, this doesn’t affect me... but it does when it’s Hutt
City Council being pulled through the mud, and in this case Hutt City Councillors too.
Whoever it is, you are doing a disservice to your city. 

Ngā mihi nui,
Brady

Hutt City Council Brady Dyer | Hutt City Councillor
brady.dyer@huttcity.govt.nz | 0212468888
Hutt City Council
30 Laings Road, Lower Hutt 5040, New Zealand
www.huttcity.govt.nz

   




